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Comments: It is not acceptable to build such a dam.  Our area is in a drought.  Denver needs to get water from

an area that is not in such danger.  The affects upon the Wilderness Area are not acceptable and are against the

goals of such a protected area.  Denver (and most of Colorado) need to restrict growth if the price is our losing

our highly valued green spaces.


